
                       

ANNOUNCEMENTS

St. Andrew’s Raffle Draw: Parishioners are asked to donate towards the prizes of our Annual Raffle 
Draw. Cash donations are preferred as it can be more difficult to send an item to a potential winner. If 
you wish to make a donation, please place it in the collections basket marked “Parish Raffle”. Please 
have your donation into the office by June 5th. Thank you for your support.

Notes from the Pastoral/Parish Council Meeting:  
1. Norm Edwards has been named the new chairman. 
2. Parish finances were reviewed and a financial statement for 2023 is attached. If there are any 

questions or concerns regarding the finances, please contact Joanne Murray in the office. We 
thank you for your continued generosity.

3. Parish envelopes for 2025 have been ordered. Next year an envelope for “Debt Relief” will replace 
the “Church Supper Support” envelope. A second envelope for the relief of debt will also be 
included. At present we owe $16,000 from a loan acquired from the Diocese for the work which 
was done on removing the carpet, restoring the church floor and repairing the roof.

4. Paving will be done within a few weeks. Donations to date total $950.
5. An archaeologist and an assistant will attend to the concerns regarding the discovery of human 

remains in the sand pile in the next few months. The cemetery will be more securely managed in 
the future.

Euthanasia  in Canada  :  Threatens Your Life? Alex Schadenberg, Executive Director of the 
Euthanasia Prevention Coalition will be making a presentation  at the Royal Canadian Legion in 
Barry's Bay on Wednesday, June 5th.  The evening will last from 7-9 p.m.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to be updated on the latest developments regarding MAID (Euthanasia) in Canada.  Mark 
this event on your calendar if you are able to attend.

Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ June 2nd, 2024

Monday, June 3 No Mass
Tuesday, June 4
Wednesday, June 5

9:00 a.m. Dan Sullivan by Betty Mullin & family
9:30 a.m. Helen McIntyre by Gord & Marilyn Panagapko

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament (from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 
p.m.) Chaplet of Divine Mercy prayed in common at 3:00 p.m.

Thursday, June 6 9:00 a.m. In thanksgiving for the Sacred Heart of Jesus and the 
Immaculate Heart of Mary

Friday, June 7
    

8:00 a.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament
9:00 a.m. Deceased friends by Monique Perry

10th Sunday in Ordinary time June 9th, 2024

Saturday, June 8
Sunday, June 9

5:00 p.m. Health & holiness of all family members of Norm & Kay Edwards
9:00 a.m. Intentions of the parishioners of both parishes

Lay Ministries Saturday, June 8 Sunday, June 9
Lector Judy Kuiack Eileen Harrie

      Rosary 1/2 hour before Mass by Initiative
       Sacrament of Penance:  30 minutes before Mass times

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK OF OUR PARISHES AND FAMILIES:
Lillian Blank Adele Bozak Deacon Daniel Dauvin
George Paul Dienesch Wayne Etmanskie Raymond Hennion
Geraldine Lacombe Ray Lafleur Willie Jeffrey
Mila Pereira Edna Yutronkie Yantha Family

St. Andrew’s, Killaloe  
Rev. Christopher Shalla, Administrator 
P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON  K0J 2A0

Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443 
E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

Website: standrewscatholic.com
A Joyous Welcome to Everyone Visiting our Parishes Today
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10th Sunday in Ordinary Time June 9th, 2024

Saturday, June 8  7:30 p.m. Anna Hubers by Fr. Shalla
Lector: Carol Van Massenhoven

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Ordination: Reverend Mr. Lukas Časta will receive Sacred Ordination to the Priesthood on the 
Solemnity of Saints Peter and Paul, Saturday, June 29, 2024, at the Cathedral of St. Columbkille at 
10:30 a.m. All are welcome to attend.

Diocesan Youth     Night  :  The Diocese of Pembroke’s Office of Family Life and Youth Ministry is 
starting a new event for youth in Grade 7 to 12 at St. James the Less Parish, Eganville. Upcoming 
date: June 7th from 7 – 9 p.m. The events will offer fun games (outdoor whenever possible), social 
time to build friendships, Eucharistic adoration, music, confession, and talks from a team of clergy 
and others to encourage spiritual growth and personal reflection. Please bring indoor shoes! The 
waiver form and information can be found  at https://pembrokediocese.com/diocesan-youth-
night-registration-and-waiver-form/! A dedicated room will be available for parents who wish to 
stay for the duration of the event. Any questions? Contact Yvette Bourque 
at yvettebourque@pembrokediocese.com. All are invited and welcome!

Madonna House Publications:  New look for online store! – Madonna House Publications has a 
new website launched on May 15th. Enjoy 10% off for a limited time at our online store, to purchase 
beautiful cards and prints and your favourite inspirational books by Catherine Doherty and other 
Madonna House authors. Visit publications.madonnahouse.org for the promo code and more details.

Grief Group:  Madawaska Valley Hospice is offering a free 6-week Grief Group. This weekly groups 
begins on Thursday, June 6th from 1:00 – 3:00 p.m. To register or for additional information, please 
contact 613-756-3045, Ext. 350.

Come Rock with Us Friday, June 21stfor a “Rocking Good Cause”. Register with the St. Francis 
Valley Health Care Foundation at 613-756-3045 Ext. 217 or office@sfvhfoundation.com. Collect 
pledges. Rock throughout the day. Live entertainment; prizes; light refreshments.

Walk the Opeongo Line to St. Ann’s Shrine:July 25 – 28. Join pilgrims from ages 7-77 in this life 
changing, 4-day journey from Our Lady of Fatima, Renfrew to St. Ann’s Shrine, Cormac. For more 
information and to register visit: walktheopeongoline.org. Walk, pray, sing and camp (ie. Pilgrimage) 
your way to St. Ann’s!

Prayer for the Future Bishop of our Diocese:  Heavenly Father, we ask in the name of your Son, 
that you bless our future bishop. Provide him with the gifts he will need to carry on the ministry of 
Jesus in our diocese. Grant him the heart of your Son, the heart of the Good Shepherd. Bestow upon 
him the zeal of St. Paul in preaching the Good News; the humility of St. John Vianney in ministering 
the sacraments; the compassion of St. Vincent-de-Paul in serving those most in need; the wisdom of 
St. Augustine in teaching the doctrine of our Church; and the missionary fervour of St. Columbkille, 
our patron. Through Christ our Lord. Amen.

Our Lady of the Angels, Brudenell
Rev. Christopher Shalla, Administrator

P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON  K0J 2A0
Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443 

E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

LAST WEEK‘S OFFERING & ATTENDANCE

St. Andrew’s: 50 envelopes $2,460; Loose $280; Asphalt Fund $500 (55/76)
Our Lady of the Angels: 20 envelopes $331; Loose $5 (46); Latin Mass $496.50 

Thank you for your Support!
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